
EAPR Post-harvest section meeting

12-14 March 2019
   The Maids Head Hotel, Norwich



The Post-Harvest Section of European Association for Potato Research (EAPR), 
supported by AHDB and Certis, invites you to join us at the next Section meeting, 
which takes place in Norwich on 12-14 March 2019. 

The EAPR offers a small bursary to promote the participation of young scientists and 
PhD students.

The aim of the meeting is to present the latest scientific results, in all fields of Post-
Harvest including disease and its control, advances in technology, quality parameters 
and control, storage techniques and sprout control.

Conference topics will include:

•	 Storage diseases and defects

•	 Dormancy and sprout control

•	 Detection techniques and new technology in post-harvest crop management

•	 Potato quality parameters and management

•	 Store management and technique/ energy management

•	 Sensors and automation

Fees:
Early Bird Ticket Prices – book before 31st December 2018
Early Bird Members £230.00 
Early Bird Non-Members £290.00 
Early Bird Student £100.00 

Standard Ticket Prices
Regular Members £280.00
Regular Non-Members £335.00
Regular Student £145.00

On the day Registrations
Members £300.00
Non-Members £355.00


